Anabella Mayorga
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Sent: Tuesday, April 29, 2025 6:56 AM

To: House Judiciary Committee

Subject: Bill H-5447

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

| strongly support Bill H-5447 to prohibit the sale or otherwise offering of farmed animal fur products in our state. Visit
or at least search the industry practices to experience the barbaric treatment of any animal used for their skin and/or
fur. The neglect, abuse, torture and horrific slaughter of innocent beings should not be an accepted “business” in any
state. Please support this Bill to lead with a compassionate statement against the suffering of these animals. Thank you,
Mrs. Holmander



